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Commandant’s Report 
June 2011 
 
I would like to start by reminding all of you that our June 
General Meeting is also our Annual Spring Dinner and 
Scholarship Awards.   
 
The Dinner will begin at 1800 and the cost is $12 per 
person.  A head count of all who are coming is important 
so that the caterer brings ample amount of supplies.  If 
you intend on coming but have not yet signed up, please 
contact our Sr. Vice, Bob Cozgrove. 
 
Of course, we will be awarding Scholarships after dinner.  
We will be awarding 14 Scholarships this year which is a 
record.  We have been very fortunate in the last few years 
with our fund raising in the past few years that has  
 

allowed us to award more Scholarships than our By-
Laws stipulate. 
 
Speaking of Fund Raising, our Jr. Vice, Jack McLeod 
and his many volunteers, have got the HUHO program 
in full swing.  The struggling economy has yet to slow 
down the HUHO campaign.  Thank You, Jack and to 
all your volunteers! 
 
Jr. Past, Earle Drake has asked me to pass along some 
news.  Earle attended the 4th of July Parade committee 
meeting, and a motion was passed to contact Michael 
Barkan to be the Grand Marshal.  Also, the Parade this 
year will be dedicated to WWII veterans.  To all you 
Veterans out there, if you would like to be a part of the 
Parade Book, submit a picture and brief write-up of 
your service to Earle. 
 
Earle has also asked me to pass along that he will be 
bringing Pennsylvania Department of Military and 
Veterans Affairs pamphlets to the June meeting.  The 
pamphlets of benefit information such as: Disabled 
Veteran’s Real Estate Tax exemption, Paralyzed 
Veterans’ Pension, Educational Gratuity, etc…  
 
Semper Fi, 

Dan Luty 
Commandant 
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General Smedley D. Butler Detachment Officers 
 
Commandant   Dan Luty 
Sr. Vice Commandant              Bob Cosgrove 
Jr. Vice Commandant              Jack McLeod 
Adjutant   Jack Kelly 
Paymaster   Bob Spano  
Judge Advocate   Paul Ferguson 
Sergeant-At-Arms  James D. Ross  
Chaplain   Christopher Bush 
Service Officer               Con McGinley 
Director    Bill Kinney 
Director    Ed Seidl 
Director    Bernie McGinley 
Jr. Past Commandant  Earle Drake 

General Smedley D. Butler Detachment  
Committee Chairmen 
 
Adopt-A-Highway            John Burfete 
Americanism Jim Mulhern/E. Drake 
Auxiliary Liaison  Tony Fusto 
Awards                            Harry Kaufman  
Ceremonies    Jim Ross 
Color Guard   Joe Conigliaro 
Flag Collection   Barry Reese 
Historian   Jack Gallagher 
Home Association  Tom Kerrigan 
Honor Guard        Wayne Barner 
Honor Guard Assistant  John J. V. Cook  
Locker Box    Paul Ferguson 
Marksmanship   Paul Drinkard 
Membership   James Herbst 
Newsletter (Scuttlebutt)  Dan Luty 
Newtown Twp Vets Park Jerry Leon 
Nominations   Earle Drake 
Property   Bob Spano 
Public Relations   Earle Drake 
Scholarships   Wayne Williams 
Scouting   John Gingras/Ed Seidl
Toys-For-Tots               Dan Luty 
V.A.V.S.   Con McGinley 
Young Marines   Robert Stanton 
Web Master   Dan Luty 
 

“ S C U T T L E B U T T ”  B O O S T E R  C L U B

  

Help support our
  newsletter and 

become a 
member of the 

  Booster Club!  
   
 
Any monetary contribution helps offset the cost of 
publication and mailing.  We wish to thank our current 
boosters. With their assistance, we are able to continue 
our award-winning newsletter! 

JUNE  BOOSTERS  

 
Bill Nolan  John Burfete Jr 
Beth/Jim Herbst  Bud Davis 
Jeanne/Tom Falgiatore Helen Lister  
Jack Kelly  Bob Matthews  
Con McGinley  Jerry McGuckin  
Pat/Joe Mensac  Florence/Bob Spano 
 
Thank you boosters! 

Bob Spano 
Paymaster 
 
If you are interested in being a “Scuttlebutt” 
Booster, please see Bob Spano. 

 

Birthday Greetings 
for June 

 
The Detachment staff sends best wishes to the following 
members who are celebrating a birthday this month:  
 

George Boyajian 
John Burfete, Jr. 
Robert Cervino 
Paul Ferguson 
Kalif Kasaba 
William Kinney, Jr. 
Jeremy Leon 
Norman Lynch 
Thomas McGovern 
Joseph Mealey 
Thomas Rodriguez 
Robert Senior 
William Williams, Sr. 
 
Happy Birthday…and many, many more! 

DEPARTMENT OF 
VETERANS’ AFFAIRS 

 
General & Healthcare Benefits 
VA Hotline     800-827-1000 
Veterans’ Healthcare  800-222-8387 
Education   888-442-4511 
Grave Markers   800-697-6947 
Life Insurance   800-669-8477 
Website   www.va.gov 
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Looking Ahead 

D E T A C H M E N T  E V E N T S  

June 

 
3 Department Awards for Marine Corps Jr. ROTC at 

Sun Valley High School @ 1800. 
 
4 Department Pistol Match, Ft. Indiantown Gap. 
 
6 Spring Dinner (1800) and Scholarships followed 

by our General Meeting at the KoC @1930. 
 
14 Flag Day. 
 
17 Commanders Meeting @ American Legion # 805, 

1930 start time. 
 
21 First day of Summer.    
 
22-25 Department Convention/Holiday Inn and 

Conference Cntr., New Cumberland, PA. 
 
28 Staff Meeting at American Legion #805 @ 1930. 
 
July 
 
4 4th of July Parade. Report time is 0915 at Malin & 

W. Chester Pk. (old RETS Lot). Trailer leaves at 
0930. Parade kicks off at 1000 from Casey’s in 
Newtown Sq. 

 
6 July General Meeting, (this is a Wed.) at KoC @ 

1930. 

 

 

O T H E R  O R G A N I Z A T I O N S ’  E V E N T S  

 

OTHER VETERANS’ & FRATERNAL ORGANIZATIONS’  

MEETING SCHEDULES 

 
 
Regular Events 
AmVets: Harold P. Saks Post #118, 211 N. Morton Ave., 
Morton, PA 19070. Meetings the first Wednesday of 
every month at 1930. 
 
American Legion: Broomall Post #805, 
2340 West Chester Pike, Broomall, PA. Meetings the 
second Wednesday of every month, at 1930. 
 
American Legion Nunan-Slook Post #338, Meets the 
second Tuesday at 7:30 PM of every month at the corner of 
Ralston & Graslynn Avenues, Havertown, PA. 
 
 
 

Other Organizations’ Events (Cont’d.) 
 
Upper Darby Detachment #884 MCL, 3rd 
Tuesday of the month at 2000, 1026 Providence 
Rd. Secane, Pa. 19018 
 
Disabled American Veterans, Delaware County 
Chapter 113, meets the second Monday of the 
month at 7:30 PM.  Meetings are held at the 
Nunan-Slook American Legion Post #338. The 
Post is located at the corner of Ralston & 
Graslynn Avenues in Havertown, PA. 
 
Vietnam Veterans of America, Chapter 67, AmVets, 
Harold P. Saks Post #118, 211 N. Morton Ave. in 
Morton, PA meeting is 2nd Tuesday at 7:30 PM - 
no meetings July or August. 
 
Delaware County Detachment MCL, Third Sunday 
of the month: Breakfast: 0800-1130, 
$6.00/person. Delaware County Detachment at 
detachment home, Upland, PA. Every Month 
except: June-July-August. 
 
M.O.D.D. “Devil Dogs” Triboro Pound #19, Pack of 
Penna., Growls (meetings) are the second 
Wednesday of the month at 1930. Growls are 
held at the Herbert W. Best Post # 928, VFW. 
Located at MacDade Blvd. and Sutton Avenue, 
Folsom, PA.  
 
Veterans of Foreign Wars: Broomall Post #7390, 
Meetings the second Thursday of the month at 
1930. Meetings are held at the Marple Twp. 
Municipal Building, Sproul & Springfield Roads, 
Broomall, PA. 
 
Veterans of Foreign Wars: Herbert W. Best Post # 
928, meetings are the 1st and 3rd Monday of the 
month except in September, it will be the day 
after Labor Day, the 2nd (Tuesday and the 3rd 
Monday) Meetings are held at Herbert W. Best 
Post # 928, VFW, MacDade Blvd. and Sutton 
Avenue, Folsom, PA.  
 
Knights Of Columbus: Mater Dei Council #4129, 
327 N. Newtown Street Rd., Newtown Square, 
PA. Meetings the first Thursday of the month at 
2000. 
 

S I C K  C A L L  

Joe Conigliaro  
Tom Kerrigan 

Bob Bunce 
Matthew (Gene) Balfrey 

 
Please remember to notify Chaplain Chris Bush 
(610.353.5569) of an illness, or of a member or family 
member passing away. 
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The Legend Continues … 
 

           
 
 
The worst part of the arrest of Butler was the humiliation 
attached to the affair.  Here was an American hero with thirty-
three years of honorable military service to his country, with 
two Medals of Honor and sixteen other decorations, notified 
by telephone that he was under house arrest and confined to 
his residence.  His personal command flag, 2 star, was 
lowered showing loss of command and he was the only 
American general to be arrested since the American Civil 
War.  All for the crime of “Discourteous and unwarrantable 
utterances” as it was termed in Secretary of State, Henry 
Stimson’s formal apology, in the name of the American 
People, to Benito Mussolini.  The apology was quickly 
accepted by Mussolini with the hope that the affair was finally 
ended.   
 
The other embarrassment was the court martial itself.  Since 
a person must be tried by his seniors and there was only one 
major general in the Marines, Secretary of the Navy, Charles 
Adams, designated six rear admirals to hear the case at the 
Philadelphia Navy Yard where the trial was to be held.  The 
“Powers in Washington” had set all of these upcoming 
procedures in motion but failed to take into account the 
American public.  Washington was besieged with complaints 
from irate citizens who were furious that the government 
would treat an incorruptible patriot in this fashion.  Lawyers 
volunteered their services for the defense without cost and 
prominent citizens offered to be witnesses for the defense, 
and with this outpouring for Butler, the government began 
rapidly trying to extract themselves from this predicament that 
they had brought upon themselves.   
 
After publicly pressing for maximum severity, they changed 
their tact after two weeks of hostile public reaction and asked 
Butler’s attorneys to negotiate a settlement rather than 
proceed with the trial.  Butler and his attorneys wrote his own 
reprimand and this did not include an apology to Mussolini.  
After announcing the settlement, the Secretary of the Navy, 
Charles Adams, stated that Butler had received a milder 
punishment because of his “long record of brilliant service.”   
 
Even today, it is difficult to imagine the type of genius that 
thought of the plan to court martial a prominent and brilliant 
officer on such a charge.   
 
Butler had planned to retire before the Mussolini affair and 
now hopes of being Commandant vanished and he did retire 
22 September 1931. 
 

continued on page 5 

Selected May Dates of Marine Corps  
Historical Significance 

2 June 1918: At dawn on this date, the crack German 28th Division 
attacked along the axis of the Paris-Metz road hitting the American 
2d Division, including the 4th Marine Brigade. The Marines opened 
with deadly rifle fire and helped hand the German troops a setback 
which set the stage for Marine victory at Belleau Wood which would 
soon follow, although at great cost.  

8 June 1995: A Marine tactical recovery team from the 24th Marine 
Expeditionary Unit stationed on board the USS Kearsarge rescued a 
downed U.S. pilot, Captain Scott O'Grady, USAF, from Bosnian-
Serb territory in Bosnia.  

10 June 1898: The First Marine Battalion, commanded by LtCol 
Robert W. Huntington, landed on the eastern side of Guantanamo 
Bay, Cuba. The next day, Lt Herbert L. Draper hoisted the American 
flag on a flag pole at Camp McCalla where it flew during the next 
eleven days. LtCol Huntington later sent the flag with an 
accompanying letter to Colonel Commandant Charles Heywood 
noting that "when bullets were flying, ...the sight of the flag upon the 
midnight sky has thrilled our hearts."  

12 June 1961: President John F. Kennedy signed a Presidential 
Proclamation calling for the American flag to be flown at the Marine 
Corps War Memorial in Arlington, Virginia, "at all times during the 
day and night." Discussions between the Attorney General's office 
and Marine Corps officials earlier in 1961 on improving the visibility 
and appearance of the monument led to the proposal to fly the Flag 
continuously, which by law could only be done by Congressional 
legislation or by Presidential proclamation.  

15 June 1944: Preceded by naval gunfire and carrier air strikes, the 
V Amphibious Corps assaulted the west coast of Saipan, Marianas 
Islands. By nightfall, the 2d and 4th Marine Divisions, moving 
against heavy opposition, had established a beachhead 10,000 
yards wide and 1,500 yards deep.  

20 June 1993: The 24th Marine Expeditionary Unit returned to 
Mogadishu, Somalia, to stand ready to assist United Nations forces 
in maintaining peace in the war-torn country. Earlier that month, the 
24th MEU had been ordered to cut short Exercise Eager Mace 93-2 
in Kuwait to respond to possible contingency operations in Somalia.  

25 June 1950: Shortly before dawn, eight divisions of the North 
Korean People's Army crossed the 38th Parallel and invaded the 
Republic of Korea. Within three days, the South Korean capital city 
of Seoul had been captured. On 30 June, President Harry S. 
Truman ordered a naval blockade of the Korean coast and 
authorized the sending of U.S. ground troops to Korea. Two days 
later, General Douglas MacArthur, the Commander in Chief Far 
East, formally requested that a Marine regimental combat team be 
deployed to the Far East.  

25 June 1966: In Vietnam, Operation Jay began about 30 
kilometers northwest of Hue, and lasted nine days. The 2d Battalion, 
4th Marines landed north of the North Vietnamese 812th Main Force 
Battalion, and the 2d Battalion, 1st Marines landed south of the 
enemy's position. Caught in between the two Marine units, the 
enemy suffered over 80 dead in nine days of fighting.  

26 June 1918: BGen James G. Harbord, the Commanding General 
of the 4th Marine Brigade, notified American Expeditionary Force 
Headquarters that Belleau Wood was "now U.S. Marine Corps 
entirely." After 20 days of combat, and at a cost of over 4,000 
casualties, the 4th Brigade of Marines had proven its fighting heart. 
The grateful Commander of the French Sixth Army would soon 
decree that in all official correspondence, Belleau Wood would 
henceforth bear the name, "Bois de la Brigade de Marine." 
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Commandant:  Dan Luty provided some general information on 
the Department Convention, to be held in June.  A bus trip to 
Marine Headquarters at 8th an I Streets in Washington, D.C. is 
available for those attending the Convention, but reservations 
need to be made quickly, if interested.  Dan Luty also 
mentioned that a new column will be included in the 
Scuttlebutt, with a list of members’ names and any special 
skills or services that they can perform.  Dan Luty also 
expressed his thanks to those members who were involved in 
the recent walk for the March of Dimes. 
 
Chaplain:  Chris Bush indicated that he had visited Tom Lynch, 
who is now out of the hospital.  Chris Bush also mentioned that 
Tom Kerrigan and his wife Berenice still have some health 
issues, and reminded members to keep them in prayer.  Chris 
commented that it was good to see Dave Brimble at the 
meeting.   
 
Jr. Vice:  Jack McLeod provided information on some fictitious 
groups that are allegedly collecting funds for veterans groups, 
but they are in fact misrepresenting who they are and what they 
do with the funds that are collected.  Jack McLeod mentioned 
that he is cooperating with Acme Markets to identify these 
groups when they can be found.  In our Detachment’s Help Us 
Help Others (HUHO) campaign, Jack McLeod reported that six 
events have been held so far, and the shopping public has been 
generous with donations. 
 
Paymaster:  Bob Spano provided the paymaster’s report as of 
30 April 2011.  He pointed out that $1,000.00 had been donated 
to the USO of North Carolina for Jacksonville (Tarawa 
Terrace), to assist those military families that lost their homes 
in recent tornados in the south.  This donation was from the 
budget’s needy family fund.  Another $500.00 was sent to 
another needy family.  George Boyajian made a motion to 
accept the paymaster’s report as received.  Several members 
seconded the motion, and the motion passed. 
 
Sr. Vice:  Bob Cosgrove was not in attendance, but members 
were asked to raise their hands if they were planning to attend 
the June meeting, and if they had not previously indicated their 
intent to attend.  A count was necessary to determine how 
many will be attending the dinner meeting in June.  The June 
meeting will be the Detachment’s annual scholarship awards 
meeting for college students.  It was also mentioned that the 
correct date for the June meeting is 6 June 2011, statrting at 
1800. 
 
Service Officer:  Con McGinley mentioned that he would not 
be able to assist with the bingo event at Coatesville this month, 
as he would be away at that time.   
 
Junior Past Commandant:  Earle Drake mentioned that an 
Americanism program had recently been presented at St. 
Norbert’s Elementary School in Paoli, PA.  Lloyd Spangler 
also participated with his bugle, and the students appreciated 
the presentation and the patriotic numbers played by Lloyd 
Spangler.  Earle Drake reported that a display is currently in the 
Marple Library with an emphasis on Women in the Military.  
Two mannequins and two Women Marine uniforms had been 
loaned by the Pennsylvania Veterans Museum in Media, PA to 

 
The Legend continued from page 4 
 
He faced his final review of the troops at Quantico, 
Virginia as the band played, “There’s a Long, Long Trail 
Awinding”. 
 
POST NOTE… 
There is another story about why General Butler was not 
appointed Commandant.  While fighting the Boxers in 
China, all men were ordered to defense positions to 
protect people and property.  They found an American 
engineer hiding with the women in the English Quarter.  
Butler heard of this and hauled him out of his hideout and 
roughly manhandled him back to the defense positions.  
The man was Herbert Hoover and this might have 
accounted for the Butler/Hoover animosity. 
 
 
Submitted by: 
J.J.V. Cook 

 
 
 

General Smedley D. Butler Detachment #741 
Marine Corps League 

General Meeting Minutes – 2 May 2011 
                                                         
 
Commandant:  Commandant Dan Luty opened the meeting at 
1935.  The normal opening ceremonies were conducted.  
Officers present were Commandant Dan Luty, Jr. Vice Jack 
McLeod, Judge Advocate Paul Ferguson, Adjutant Jack Kelly, 
Paymaster Bob Spano, Chaplain Chris Bush, Sergeant-at-Arms 
Jim Ross, Service Officer Con McGinley, Director Bernie 
McGinley, Director Ed Seidl, and Junior Past Commandant 
Earle Drake.   
 
Remembrance Ceremony:  The May meeting is one in which 
those Detachment members who have passed away in the past 
year are remembered with a candle lighting ceremony.  A 
candle is lit for all of those who have passed away in the past 
year.  A bell tolls as each name is read, and then one candle is 
blown out for each member’s name.  Those remembered this 
year were Anthony Delgrippo, Henry Mummah, Ralph 
Lamarra, Charles Butler, Anthony Coladonato, and honorary 
member Art Mooney. 
 
Minutes:  Joe Mensack made a motion to approve the minutes 
of the 4 April 2011 general meeting as published in the 
Scuttlebutt.  Bud Davis seconded the motion and the motion 
passed. 
 
Officer Reports: 
 
Adjutant:  Jack Kelly reported that letters of appreciation for 
Detachment donations had been received from The YMCA of 
the Upper Main Line and the USO of Pennsylvania and 
Southern New Jersey.  In addition, a card of thanks had been 
received from a family member whose loved one had been 
buried while the Honor Guard served at the gravesite. 
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assist with this display.  Earle Drake had participated in the 
Southeast District meeting in Downingtown on Sunday.  He 
also mentioned that the attempt to establish a pistol team from 
the Delaware County MCL detachments has not seen sufficient 
interest so far. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Adopt-a-Highway:  John Burfete mentioned that the first 
Adopt-a-Highway event had been held in April and it was 
successful, with a good turnout of members.  The next event is 
scheduled for 12 June 2011. 
 
Color Guard:  Joe Conigliaro was not in attendance, due to 
illness, but Bob Spano reported that the Color Guard would be 
active on 5 May 2011 at Rose Tree Park for the National Day 
of Prayer.  Other upcoming events include the Walk for the 
Wounded event on 21 May 2011 and the annual Memorial Day 
parade and other events on 30 May 2011. 
 
Home Association:  Bob Spano mentioned that assistance is 
needed each month in setting up the meeting room for the 
monthly meeting.  Those who can help should arrive 
approximately an hour before the meeting begins to assist with 
the setting up for the meeting.  Assistance is also needed after 
the meeting has concluded.   
 
Property:  Bob Spano mentioned that if any member needs a 
nametag, the member should contact him.  In addition, 
Detachment patches for the red satin jacket are available at a 
cost of $5.00 per patch. 
 
Honor Guard:  Wayne Barner reported that the Honor Guard 
participated in 21 military funerals for deceased veterans 
during the month of April.  The total number of funerals served 
so far in 2011 is 75. 
 
Membership:  Jim Herbst encouraged members to be looking 
for opportunities to enroll new members.  He has application 
forms available. 
 
Miscellaneous:  John Cook mentioned that the News of 
Delaware County newspaper contains a half page each week 
devoted to an account on a veteran’s life and service.  Anyone 
interested in having a biographical account of his or her time in 
the service and life outside of the service should contact the 
News of Delaware County and a reporter would then contact 
the interested person.   
 
Charles (Bud) Davis was recognized for becoming a Life 
Member of the Detachment.  Membership Chairman Jim 
Herbst presented Bud Davis with his Life Membership 
nameplate.  
 
Scholarships:  Wayne Williams mentioned that applications for 
the National MCL scholarships are due by 1 July 2011.  Wayne 
Williams also announced that fourteen college students related 
to members had applied for Detachment scholarships this year.  
It had been determined at a recent officer staff meeting that 
there are sufficient funds available to award $500.00 

Minutes continued from page 5 

scholarships to all fourteen students, so all applicants will 
receive their scholarship awards at the June general meeting.      
 
Scouting:  Ed Seidl mentioned that there are two Eagle Scout 
presentations scheduled for May.   
 
Unfinished Business:  No items of unfinished business were 
raised. 
 
New Business:  Bob Spano reviewed the list of organizations 
that had been discussed at a recent officer staff meeting, and 
were approved and recommended for consideration for 
donations by the membership.  The organizations 
recommended to receive funds are (1) Homes for Our Troops, 
Taunton, MA; (2) The Marine Corps League Foundation, 
Merrifield, VA; (3) Operation First Response, Inc., Culpeper, 
VA; (4) The Upper Darby Detachment Marine Corps League 
Auxiliary, Upper Darby, PA; (5) The USO, Philadelphia 
International Airport, Philadelphia, PA, and (6) The Wounded 
Warrior Regiment, Quantico, VA.  George Boyajian made a 
motion to donate $1,000.00 to each of these organizations.  
Bernie McGinley seconded the motion and the motion passed.  
In addition, Earle Drake made a motion to donate $1,000.00 to 
the Johnny Michael Spann Marine Corps League Detachment 
in Tuscaloosa, Alabama. This Detachment is assisting those 
Marines and other service members who have recently been 
forced out of their homes due to heavy tornado activity in the 
Tuscaloosa area recently.  Jim Robinson seconded the motion 
and the motion passed. 
 
Good of the League/Announcements:  Members were 
encouraged to consider participating in upcoming events, 
especially the Walk for the Wounded event on 21 May 2011 
and the annual Memorial Day parade and other activities on 30 
May 2011.  The June general meeting is the annual scholarship 
awards dinner, and it is scheduled for 6 June 2011, beginning at 
1800. 
 
George Boyajian made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  
Several members seconded the motion and the motion passed.  
After the normal closing ceremonies, the meeting was 
adjourned at 2040. 
 
Jim Donegan won the 50/50.  Fifty-one members signed the 
logbook. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Jack Kelly 
 Adjutant   
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Date          Store/Event            Address 
 
6/04   ACME Newtown Sq   3390 W Chester Pike 
               610-353-8018         Newtown Square, PA 
          ACME Lawrence Pk    567 Sproul Road 
               610-325-2880              Broomall, PA 
6/05   ACME Newtown Sq  3390 W Chester Pike 
          ACME Lawrence Pk     567 Sproul Road 
 
 
6/11  Shop Rite W Chester    115 W Chester Pk 
               610-696-4066           West  Chester, PA 
         SuperFresh Havertown 1305 W Chest Pike 
              610-446-4516              Havertown, PA 
6/12  Shop Rite W Chester    115 W Chester Pk 
          SuperFresh Havertown 1305 W Chest Pike 
               
 
6/18  Wal-Mart Glenolden   50 N Mac Dade Blvd 
              610-583-2682                Glenolden, PA 
         Wal-Mart Boothwyn  605 Conchester Hwy 
              610-494-2535               Boothwyn, PA 
 6/19  Wal-Mart Glenolden   50 N Mac Dade Blvd 
          Wal-Mart Boothwyn  605 Conchester Hwy 
 
 
6/25  Wal-Mart Eddystone    1570 Chester Pike 
               610-447-1860               Eddystone, PA 
          Pathmark, Brookhaven 5005 Edgemont Ave 
             610-872-8855                Brookhaven, PA    
          KMART Brookhaven   5005 Edgemont, PA 
            610-976-3311                 Brookhaven, PA 
6/26   Wal-Mart Eddystone    1570 Chester Pike 
6/26   KMART Brookhaven   5005 Edgemont, PA 
 
 
7/02    ACME  Paoli          39 Leopard Road  
            610-240-0101                 Paoli, PA 
          ACME Devon    700 W Lancaster Ave 
             610-341-6073                  Devon, PA 
           KMART  Devon  704 W. Lancaster Ave  
            610-687-8090                 Devon,  PA 
7/03    ACME Paoli            39 Leopard Road 
            ACME Devon     700 W Lancaster Ave 
            KMART  Devon  704 W. Lancaster Ave 
7/04     ACME Paoli            39 Leopard Road 
            ACME Devon     700 W Lancaster Ave 
            KMART  Devon  704 W. Lancaster Ave 
 
 
7/09   ACME West Goshen     907 Paoli Pike 
           670-431-4726              West Chester, PA 
          ACME Concordville      101 Byers Drive 
            610-459-2759              Glen Mills, PA 
7/10   ACME West Goshen    907 Paoli Pike 
          ACME Concordville      101 Byers Drive 
 

“Help Us Help Others” Schedule 

Date          Store/Event            Address 
 
7/16   ACME Lawrence Pk    567 Sproul Road 
               610-325-2880              Broomall, PA 
           ACME Glenolden       503 S Mac Dade Blvd 
             610-586-0557                   Holmes, PA 
7/17  ACME Lawrence Pk    567 Sproul Road 
          ACME Glenolden       503 S Mac Dade Blvd 
 
 
7/23    ACME Ridley               124 Morton Ave 
             610-237-3800                    Folsom, PA  
        ACME Newtown Sq   3390 W Chester Pike 
             610-353-8018            Newtown Square, PA               
7/24   ACME Ridley               124 Morton Ave 
        ACME Newtown Sq   3390 W Chester Pike 
 
 
7/30  Pathmark Chichester  643 Conchester Hwy 
             610-859-8920                 Boothwyn, PA 
           Pathmark Folsom      420 N MacDade Blvd 
             610-586-8660                   Folsom, PA  
7/31  Pathmark Chichester  643 Conchester Hwy 
          Pathmark Folsom      420 N MacDade Blvd 
 
 
8/27    Shop Rite W Chester    115 W Chester Pk 
              610-696-4066               West Chester, PA 
               ACME Media         527 E Baltimore Pk 
               610-565-5072                 Media, PA 
8/28     Shop Rite W Chester    115 W Chester Pk 
               ACME Media         527 E Baltimore Pk 
  
 
9/03   Super Fresh Havertown 1305 W Chest Pike 
            610-446-4516                  Havertown, PA 
          Wal-Mart Boothwyn  605 Conchester Hwy 
              610-494-2535               Boothwyn, PA 
          Wal-Mart Eddystone    1570 Chester Pike 
               610-447-1860               Eddystone, PA 
9/04  Super Fresh Havertown 1305 W Chest Pike   
          Wal-Mart Boothwyn  605 Conchester Hwy 
          Wal-Mart Eddystone    1570 Chester Pike 
9/05   Super Fresh Havertown 1305 W Chest Pike 
           Wal-Mart Boothwyn  605 Conchester Hwy 
 
 
9/10    ACME Ridley             124 Morton Ave 
            610-237-3800               Folsom, PA 
           ACME Lawrence Pk    567 Sproul Road 
            610-325-2880              Broomall, PA 
9/11    ACME Ridley             124 Morton Ave 
           ACME Lawrence Pk    567 Sproul Road 
 
9/17    ACME  Paoli          39 Leopard Road  
            610-240-0101                 Paoli, PA 
            ACME Devon    700 W Lancaster Ave 
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Scuttlebutt 10 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Honor-Courage-
Commitment 

 
Marine Corps League 
Smedley D. Butler Detachment 
P.O. Box 184 
Newtown Square, PA 19073-0184 

Next Meeting 
June 6, 2011  
Dinner @ 1800 followed by 
Scholarships & Meeting 
Knights of Columbus 
327 N. Newtown Street Rd. 
(Route 252) 
Newtown Square, PA 19073 

 


